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Banner Health launches new online newsroom for
members of the media
Site will provide media with easy access to Banner news, fast facts and digital assets available for
download
PHOENIX (April 1, 2021) – Today Banner Health launched its new online newsroom for members of the media at
bannerhealth.com/newsroom.
 
The newsroom will provide media with the latest news about Banner Health, fast facts about the health system
and a digital asset library. Photos and videos in the library may be downloaded and used by members of the
media.
 
Newsroom subscribers will receive alerts to their preferred emails as soon as releases are published online.
Subscribers from Banner’s old newsroom have carried over to the new site; you will not need to resubscribe.
 
Banner Health’s old newsroom will be accessible until March 2022. Media can access the archived content and
assets on that site by visiting bannerhealth.mediaroom.com. No new release will be posted to that site effective
immediately.
 
Headquartered in Arizona, Banner Health is one of the largest nonprofit health care systems in the country. The
system owns and operates 30 acute-care hospitals, Banner Health Network, Banner – University Medicine,
academic and employed physician groups, long-term care centers, outpatient surgery centers and an array of
other services; including Banner Urgent Care, family clinics, home care and hospice services, pharmacies and a
nursing registry. Banner Health is in six states: Arizona, California, Colorado, Nebraska, Nevada and Wyoming.
For more information, visit www.BannerHealth.com.

 

For further information: media@bannerhealth.com | 602-747-3080

https://stage.mediaroom.com/bannerhealth/trending-now-at-banner?item=123209
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